Report to Parish Council October 2021

PROGRESS

- No further feedback, particularly on the policies, received from Parish Councillors by the 21st October deadline agreed at the last PC meeting.
- > The latest version of the Neighbourhood Plan is therefore being taken forward with the minor amendments requested included.
- The NP Steering Group met 21st October and agreed what still needed to be done to be able to submit the NP to HBBC early November and formally start the 6 week Submission consultation, the final phase before going to Independent examination and adoption of the NP updated version, targeted for early in 2022

FINANCE

On budget

NEXT STEPS

- Finalise NP and support documents ready for Submission
- > Submit the required documents to HBBC via the Clerk to schedule the 6 week Submission consultation

John Ward - Chair, Sheepy Parish Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group